
Product Recall

The Warehouse Ltd regrets to advise customers that the domes on a particular 
batch of the Hippo + Friends polypropylene infants’ bodysuits may come loose. 
If they do come loose, this poses a potential safety hazard if swallowed, or 
irritation if they come into contact with skin. Customer safety is of paramount 
importance and therefore The Warehouse is recalling the Hippo + Friends 
Infants’ Polypropylene Bodysuits.

If customers have purchased one of these bodysuits (marked with the brand 
label below) between 27 February 2012 – 23 March 2012, they should stop 
their infant wearing them immediately. This product should then be returned 
to any The Warehouse store for a full refund.

All customers will receive a full refund for their purchase. To assist with the 
processing of refunds, customers are requested to provide their receipt 
where possible.

There are four colours of affected bodysuits (pictured above). 
They can be recognised by the following numbers on the back of the care 
label (found in the rear neck of the garment) :

Girls	 Boys
W12	 W12 
999999084752	 999999084753
(pink & lilac)	 (blue & blue/grey)

No other bodysuits are affected.
TWL14629R

For information about the recall 
process, phone 0800 422 274 

during business hours or contact any 
The Warehouse Ltd store.

‘Hippo + Friends’ Polypropylene 
Infants’ Bodysuits (Size 000 - 1 ½)


